
RSC Turns Forty

The publication of this issue of the Religious Educator corresponds with the 
celebration of the RSC’s fortieth anniversary. In the events leading up to our 
anniversary, I have had the opportunity to reflect upon where we have been as 
a center, where we are going, and where we want to be in the coming years. The 
lead article in this edition represents a candid interview that Elder Jeffrey R. 
Holland sat down for in preparation for our fortieth anniversary. As you may 
already know, Elder Holland established the center in 1975. His foresight and 
planning laid the foundation that we build upon today. In the article he shares 
some of his thoughts on how the center came to be and events that led him to 
propose starting the center.

This issue of the journal has much to offer, and it reflects the great diversity 
that the RSC represents. Over the course of our first forty years, the journal 
has increasingly grown into a bridge-building endeavor where academics can 
speak to teachers and interested readers and where fresh and insightful stud-
ies can be published. The journal represents a community of believers who are 
seeking to improve their teaching, expand their understanding, and broaden 
their academic horizons. It also helps academics identify the relevancy of their 
work for the larger public. And for general readers, it is hoped that the journal 
offers careful discussions that are timely and insightful. This issue of the jour-
nal offers a welcome time to reflect on where we’ve been and to look forward 
to another forty years of productive and healthy discussions.

Thomas A. Wayment
Editor
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